David Saphra

9 Divney Lave

Irvington, NY

10533

June 8, 2010

Dear Dr. Mootoo,

I would like to inform you that effective August 28, 2010, I will be resigning from my teaching position with the NYCDoE. As I have previously discussed with you, I have been planning on retiring at the end of this school year. It has been on an on honor and a pleasure working under your supervision.

Yours truly,
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